
     Surabaya, 08-05-2023

Nomor : 000/493/PDAM/2023   Yth. Mr. Byungjun Kim
Chief Executive Officer of
Ssenypang, Co. Ltd
Ace Tech Tower 5F, Deuningchon-
dong, 468,Gangseo-ro, Gangseo-
gu, Seoul, South Korea

Sifat : Biasa
Lampiran : -
Hal : Respon to Letter of Intent

  

Respectfully,

 

We are writing in formal response to your letter of intent, dated April 6, 2023,
expressing Ssenypang Co., Ltd's interest in participating in the investment of
pipeline network maintenance in the service area of PDAM Surya Sembada Kota
Surabaya.

 

In light of the above, we would like to convey the following matters:

 

1. PDAM Surya Sembada Kota Surabaya warmly welcomes Ssenypang Co.,
Ltd's desire to participate in the investment of pipeline network maintenance in
our service area.

2. PDAM Surya Sembada Kota Surabaya is keen to continue the cooperation with
Ssenypang Co., Ltd. to the next stage, in accordance with PDAM Surya Sembada
Kota Surabaya Company Regulation Number 2 of 2023, which outlines the
Procedures for Implementing Investment Cooperation with Business Entities. 

We express our sincere appreciation for your attention and cooperation.

 

Sincerely yours,

    DIREKSI PERUSAHAAN DAERAH AIR MINUM
SURYA SEMBADA KOTA SURABAYA,

Direktur Utama,

Ir. Arief Wisnu Cahyono, S.T.
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